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COPRY

August 5, 1977

The President
The White House
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. President:

I am writing you to urge that you sign S. 1765 which
has passed both Houses of the Congress unanimously and which
is now before you for signature. This bill was co-sponsored
by Senators Riegel and Griffin and by Congressmen Traxler and
Brown.

The proposed bill, which is carefully limited to the
particular facts of this case, would merely permit the surviving
insurer to continue to use the word "Federal" in its new name.
The proposed legislation in no way authorizes the use of the word
"Federal" in more than one corporate name, and there can be no
proliferation of the word "Federal." .

With kindest regards and best wishes,

- Sincerely,

U. 8. 8.
JOE:sm




	Senator James O. Eastland to President Jimmy Carter, 5 August 1977
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1566393486.pdf.tCKc9

